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FERC Order 2003:
There is an OASIS template for posting outage information, but industry usage is not consistent.  Since the Order specifically requires the posting of outage information, participants agreed posting the information on INFO.HTM would not be a viable solution due to the volume and frequency of change of the information.  The task force on July 9 will discuss and draft a recommendation, if appropriate, on the information on transmission outages to be posted, where the information would be posted, and if that posting would be mandatory.  
Redirect Requests

Redirect business practice standards have gone through one round of comments which concluded on May 26.  Those comments were incorporated into the draft recommendation which is posted for the upcoming July 9 conference call, and can be found on the NAESB web site at the following address: http://www.naesb.org/weq/weq_oasis_1a.asp
Multiple Requests
Multiple requests draft business practices have been prepared for task force review and is posted for the upcoming July 9 conference call, and can be found on the NAESB web site at the following address: http://www.naesb.org/weq/weq_oasis_1a.asp
OASIS PKI

OASIS PKI draft business practices have been prepared for task force review and is posted for the upcoming July 9 conference call, and can be found on the NAESB web site at the following address: http://www.naesb.org/weq/weq_oasis_1a.asp
Resales

Resales draft business practices have been prepared for task force review and is posted for the upcoming July 9 conference call, and can be found on the NAESB web site at the following address: http://www.naesb.org/weq/weq_oasis_1a.asp
Certification Authority Request

A draft certification authority request has been prepared for task force review and is posted for the upcoming July 9 conference call, and can be found on the NAESB web site at the following address: http://www.naesb.org/weq/weq_oasis_1a.asp
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